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Trespassing, gun theft, investigated in Atchison Co
(KAIR)--A handgun is missing, stolen from inside a vehicle, with the Atchison
County Sheriff’s Office seeking its whereabouts.

A report from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie says an Oskaloosa man
Monday reported the Glock handgun, a green and white holster, and two
magazines, stolen.

It’s alleged the theft happened while the man’s truck was parked in the 5600
block of Trego Road, in Atchison County.

The Sheriff’s Office is also working to learn who’s responsible for an attempted
theft at an Atchison County property.

According to Laurie, the owner of property at 119 Riverfront Road last week
reported two different occasions of trespassing at that location.

On September 23, a man was seen driving a two-toned red and gray, or silver,
Dodge Pickup at that site, believed to have been attempting to steal auto parts
from the property. A woman was reportedly a passenger in the suspect truck.

On October 7, the property owner reported that another man, who he identified,
was also seen trespassing on the property.

The investigation is continuing.

Anyone with any information related to the crimes should contact the Atchison
County Sheriff’s Office at 913-367-4323.

Many Signals Communications



